
Sayyid Al-Hakeem emphasizes improving local reality of Najaf Al-Ashraf

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Governor of Najaf Al-

Ashraf, Mr. Youssef Ganaoui, and listened to the challenges and service prospects in the

province. H.E. emphasized the importance of serving the province and its residents due to its

religious and social significance, highlighting the need for success in Najaf to become a story

that can be exported to other provinces.

H.E. also stressed the necessity of improving the local reality of all neighborhoods in Najaf

Al-Ashraf, especially the underprivileged ones, calling for coordination with ministries to

complete their projects. Additionally, H.E. called for consultation, exchange of expertise, and

tapping into the academic resources of the prestigious University of Kufa in all fields. 


